
January 16, 2018 
 
Dear Parents: 
 

As you are aware, your child will be attending lab school the week of January 29-February 2.  As part of 
the preparation for a successful week we are asking that students bring a pre-packed daypack to school on 
Friday morning, ​January 26​. We will keep all doors locked and daypacks will be completely safe over the 
weekend. Please do not send any rolling or camping style backpacks. Your child’s school backpack will suffice. 
 
The daypack should contain:  

 
A supply of pencils and pens for note taking Sunglasses  
Hats (one baseball type, one that covers the ears) Water bottle 
Gloves or mittens Sunscreen  
Chapstick (Not gloss or lipstick) 
Gallon Sized Ziplock Baggie 

 
Optional Supplies include: 

Quiet travel game (no electronics)/Cards Hand lotion 
Sketch pad for drawing  
Paperback book Camera 
 

Please ​DO NOT​ include:  
Any food items Makeup of any kind 
Drinks Gum 
iPods, phones, electronic devices Pocket knives  
MEDICATIONS Flashlights 

 
These items will be confiscated and may result in a phone call home.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Sixth Grade Teachers 

 
REMINDER: STUDENTS NEED TO BE DROPPED OFF AT SCHOOL ON MONDAY, JANUARY 29, 
NO EARLIER THAN 9:00 AM.  
 
ON FRIDAY, STUDENTS NEED TO BE PICKED UP FROM WJMS BY 12:30 PM. 
 
STUDENTS CANNOT RIDE THEIR REGULAR BUS ROUTES ON MONDAY OR FRIDAY. PLEASE 
MAKE ARRANGEMENTS FOR TRANSPORTATION WITH THEIR LUGGAGE IF YOU ARE NOT 
AVAILABLE. 






